Hi Adele,

The applicant would like to respond to the provided documents as below.
Regards

John A. Gordon

John Gordon Associates Ltd
01383 850 134

On Thursday, 15 February 2018, 15:52, Catherine Campbell
<campbelldc@btinternet.com> wrote:
Dear Mr. Gordon

Further to your email | would like to point out the various points | disagree with.
A) Comment on applicants submission

| do not see why | should intimate in writing who the properties are that have upvc
windows and doors as Ms Fiona Scott knows full well who they are as she has been
down viewing some of the properties and has done nothing about changing them. |
was born and brought up in the village and go back for most of the summer, and | do
not want the agro | would get from the villagers. All | am asking for is an equal
playing field

C. History

Anglian windows assured me they would discuss with planning re the design before
submitting same .

Doors

My mother and father were in the house for more than eighty years, | am 77 and that
is the only doors that have been in the property.

Windows

They also have not been changed, except for extension, and have been in house all
these years.

Planning Authority

| have not received any comments or suggestions from the planning department re
discussing a solution.

| stated to Anglian Windows at the beginning of proceeds in August that if the
proposed submission was not viable | would look at alternative suggestions.

As far as | know there have been no objections to the replacement of windows and
doors.

Regards

Duncan Campbell
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Sent from my iPad



